
  

 

       
                                      

 

 
CORONAVIRUS CRISIS 

 
IMPORTANT UPDATE 

 
IMMEDIATE ACTION – PLEASE UPDATE YOUR CONTACT DETAILS 
 

12th March 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In view of the current circumstances around the Coronavirus, we need to ensure we have 
your correct contact details – thank you to those who have already done so. 
 
We will be updating parents via TEXT, Social Media and Emails regarding the current 
Coronavirus situation and so it is VERY important that we have your up to date information. 
 
As a partnership of schools we are taking precautionary measures to minimise unnecessary 
contact and risk, therefore, with immediate effect all non-essential visitors in school and 
organised in-school events are at this time postponed.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
Please return to school immediately 
 
 
Name of Child:…………………………………………         Class:……………………. 
 
 
Name of Parent/Carer:……………………………..    Telephone Number:…………................... 
 
 
Email Address:…………………………………………………………………………… 
 


